
 
 
 
 
On-the-Go Flight Information - Given the recent rash of weather-related 
problems, if you’re traveling and/or getting ready to catch a flight and you 
have concerns whether your flight is scheduled to be on time – either taking 
off or landing at your destination –you can always call the airline or airport 
where your flight is leaving. If, for whatever reason, you’re unable to do 
that, for information that may be more up-to-date than even the airlines’ 
systems, you can log on to one of the following free websites: 
www.flightaware.com; www.flightexplorer.com; www.flightstats.com. Each 
of these sites accesses government radar and flight plan data and can track 
individual flights from takeoff to landing. The latter site even shows specific 
flights’ historical on-time performance and will show the most reliable flight 
between two airports. Note that these sites offer flight information only, and 
to actually reschedule your travel you should either call us or, if your 
company has arranged for one of our online booking tools, access it via your 
laptop or desktop computer. 
 
  


